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Wes Life

Jesus spent a lot of time sharing meals with people from all
walks of life, so naturally it would make sense that the image of
parties would make it into his parables. In fact, many times he
refers to God’s Kingdom in terms of a party, or a banquet, or a
feast of good things to which we have been invited. For the
next few weeks we’ll be looking at a few of Jesus’ parables of
parties, starting with Luke 14:1-11 where Jesus challenges us to
consider how we see ourselves and others. Will we seek honor
for ourselves, or do we honor God and others? Join us as Jesus
reveals God’s heart in these things.Join us in person this
Sunday at  9:00am or at 10:45am in our Sanctuary. If you are
not able to meet with us in person, please check out our online
service at  wpcmedford.com or on our  Facebook page.

A  W E S T M I N S T E R  W E E K L Y  U P D A T E
M A Y  1 6 ,  2 0 2 4  

Think Again! The Parables of Jesus: Your Place
at the Party

The After Party is a free six-part video course designed
to provide churches, small groups, and individuals with
an on-the-ground, biblically based approach to
navigating today’s challenging political environment.
WPC will host a six-week group viewing and discussion
starting in July. See redeemingbabel.org to view the
curriculum. A brief informational meeting will take
place at WPC after 2nd service on May 26 . 

New Video Course on Navigating a
Challenging Political Environment

Our south parking lot will be CLOSED
Wednesday morning, May 22 for our  Annual
Preschool Bike Day . Please park in our north
parking lot. The south parking lot will reopen at
noon. Thank you!

South Parking Lot Closure Scheduled

Join us as we welcome our local
mission partners between
services at 10AM in our Gathering
Place.  Consider connecting with  
one of our partners as you
explore your purpose in Jesus.

Mission Fair This Sunday

http://redeemingbabel.org/


REGISTRATION IS OPEN NOW!

Go to wpcmedford.com and click on
              2024 July Sports Camp button

Scan QR code
Or go to: https://bit.ly/3WqB7S7

Questions?  Contact Hannah Woodcock at
hannahw@wpcmedford.com or 828.406.3509
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P A G E  2  -  M A Y  1 6 ,  2 0 2 4  

Who: everyone is welcome to attend!  Please RSVP so we have
enough food
What:  we are celebrating the incoming teens (6th graders)
and adults (senior graduates) with a time of awesome food,
festivities, and a short ceremony
Why: it is helpful and important to mark the milestones of life. 
Not only does it show value for teens, it is valuable to recognize
the changes, challenges, and formation that occurs in the
teenage years.  Both the changes as growing as people.  And
the changes growing in our faith.  

Intergenerational Opportunity to Support
our Youth and Families


